
From the East…
Bretheren,
Memorial Day affords us the opportunity to take time to remember and recognize those who have served our 
country, including and especially those who have made the ultimate sacrifice by giving their lives so that we may 
enjoy the many blessings that come with living in freedom in this great country of ours.  In the interest of the 
solemnity of the occasion, I will keep this brief but encourage each of you to work to educate those among us who 
may not fully appreciate the sacrifices made in service to our nation, or who may be uninformed as to exactly the 
cost that many have borne in pursuit of our security and freedom.  Those who never returned deserve nothing less.  
Thank you, and may God bless our great nation and those who served her.  

Michael Mulligan
Worshipful Master

Dinner before the June 2021 Meeting
We will also be meeting at Santa Fe Bar & Grill at 5:30 pm for a meal 
prior to Lodge.  Please RSVP to WB Pat Varela at patrick.varela69@
gmail.com if you will be attending dinner so we can reserve table space.  
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Regular Meetings

We have been holding our Quest meetings every Saturday morning at 10:00 AM.  Quest Club is a 
forum for everyone.  Mason and non-Mason alike can voice ideas and discuss any topic.

RECURRENCE EVENT ORGANIZATION
First Monday  Regular Communication at 7:00 PM, Dinner at 6:00 PM   Montezuma Lodge No. 1
Fourth Wednesday  Property Management Board at 6:00 PM   Montezuma Lodge No. 1
Second Tuesday  Regular Communication at 7:30 PM   York Rite Bodies
Third Tuesday  Regular Communication at 5:30 PM   Santa Fez Shrine Club
Second Wednesday  Regular Communication at 7:30 PM, Dinner at 6:30 PM   Cerrillos Lodge No. 19
First Thursday  Regular Communication at 7:00 PM, Dinner at 5:30 PM   Santa Fe No. 19 Eastern Star

Special Notices And Events

Property Management Board
The monthly meeting of the Property Management 
Board is scheduled for Wednesday, May 26th at 6:00 
PM.

If any Brother or his family 
is in need as a result of the 

Covid-19 virus and/or social 
distancing, please contact 

the Secretary, Don Helberg 
at (505) 982-971

Brethren, we are all here for 
you.
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The Old Master’s Wages
 

 

I met a dear old man today

Who wore a masonic pin

It was old and faded like the man,

It’s edges were worn and thin.

 

I approached the park bench where he sat,

To give the old brother his due

I said “I see you’ve traveled east”,

He said, “I have, have you??

 

I said, I have and in my day

Before the all seeing sun

I played in the rubble

With jubala, jubilo, and jubalum.



He said don’t laugh at the work my son

It’s good and sweet and true.....

And if you’ve traveled as you said

You should give these things their due.

 

The work, the sign, the token,

The sweet masonic prayer.

The vow that you have taken

You have climbed the inner stair.

 

The wages of a mason are never paid in gold

But the gain comes from contentment

When you’re weak and growing old.

 

You see, I’ve carried my obligations

For almost 50 years

It has helped me through the hardships

And the failures full of tears...



Now i’m losing my mind and body?

Death is near, but I don’t despair

I’ve lived my life upon the level

And I’m dying on the square.

 

Sometimes the greatest lessons

Are those that are learned anew

And the old man in the park today

Has changed my point of view.

 

To all my masonic brothers

The only secret is to care

May you live upon the level

And depart upon the square.

 



Join us on June 7th for dinner at 6:00 
PM before the stated meeting.  We 
will meet at 5:30 at Santa Fe Bar 
and Grill.   If you wish to join us for 
dinner please let Patrick Varela know.  

Please RSVP to WB Pat Varela 
at patrick.varela69@gmail.
com if you will be attending 
dinner so we can reserve table 
space.  
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June Dinner 
Menu

What is the purpose of Freemasonry?
“To admit, make and pass Freemasons 
according to the Constitution and By-Laws of 
the Grand Lodge. To advance the moral and 
social interests of its membership; to foster 
good citizenship, honest industry and upright 
living; to cultivate the exercise of charity in its 
best and broadest sense; to assist the widows 
and orphans of its deceased members; to 
stimulate friendship, harmony and Brotherly 
love and generally to promote, in its own way, 
the happiness of mankind — it is a fraternity 
of good men, linked together by honorable and 
indissoluble bonds, to accomplish these noble 
purposes, eschewing all interests in factional 
politics and sectarian religion and free from the 
dictation of both.”

For more information about Masonry:

□	 Call the Lodge at 982-0971

□	 Stop by the Lodge

□	 Visit our website @ 
www.montezumalodge.org

□	 Ask any Mason
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